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To the Office of Rail Regulation 

 

I would like to comment on Network Rail's strategic business plan for control period 5 on behalf of 
Cambridge Heath and London Fields Rail Users Group. 

 

We believe that improvements to the West Anglia route are long overdue and should be given the go-
ahead as soon as possible. 

 

We are keen to see that the third track is extended from Stratford, through Angel Road and up to 
Brimsdown. 

 

We also support plans to improve the Great Eastern main line, particularly around Chelmsford. 

 

Ray King, convenor, Cambridge Heath and London Fields Rail Users Group. 3 February 2013. 

 

 


